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    Dears Friends,
     
    My name is Antonio Augusto Geraldini. I'm from São Paulo - Brazil.     I'm one of the 
directors of " Clube do fordinho ", a non-profit Organization, like Mafca, dedicated to 
preserve de great Ford Model A.
     
    Our club was founded in 1.971 and we have about 400 associates who loves  the 
Model A.  We help ours friends  restorations, trying to find spare parts,  technical 
informations, etc.
     
    We make a weekly meeting in São Paulo, where we discuss about restoration, 
events and so on, but we really prefer to run with ours cars.     We are constantly at the 
roads of our country.  Since 1.971 we are putting these loved and braves Models A 
running.
     
    Ford Motors Company of Brasil   sponsored many of ours events and we have the 
recognition of the Brasilian authorities.
     
    Please, visit our site -  www.clubedofordinho.com.br  to know our efforts.     We are 
trying to do our best to preserve Models A in Brazil.
     
    We'll be glad to be recognized to the Great Mafca Club and we are asking to have 
our site  included in yours " LINKS "
     
    I'm so sorry by my poor English. I do tried my best !
     
    Mafca is our brother Club.  We appreciate so much your efforts.
     
    friendly yours,
     
    Antonio Augusto Geraldini  --   Clube do Fordinho - Brasil
     
E-mail: clubedofordinho@uol.com.br 

     


